
 

 

Licensing Sub-Committee minutes 
Minutes of the meeting of the Licensing Sub-Committee held on Thursday 12 January 2023 
in Via Video Conference, commencing at 6.30 pm and concluding at 7.25 pm. 

Members present 

J Rush, D Town and H Wallace 

Others in attendance 

K Ashton, L Hornby and S Manek 

Apologies 

B Whittall 

Agenda Item 
 
1 Introductory remarks by the Chairman 
 The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting. Members, and officers who were 

assiting the Members, were introduced.  
  
Also in attendance were: 
  
Mr Andy Dean, Thames Valley Police (the applicant) 
Mr Ian Smith, Surrey and Bucks Trading Standards 
Mr Simon Gallacher, Buckinghamshire Licensing Authority 
Mr Diako Salam, the Licensee  
  

2 Declarations of interest 
 There were none.  

  
3 Hearing Procedure Rules 
 All present all confirmed they had read and understood the procedure rules that 

applied to this meeting.  
  

4 Thames Valley Police in respect of Grosik, 4-5 Thame House, Castle Street, High 
Wycombe, HP13 6RZ 

 Members were asked to determine a review of a premises licence, in respect of 
which relevant representations had been received. The Application had been 
submitted by the Chief Constable of Thames Valley Police, Thames Valley Police 



 

 

Headquarters South, Oxford Road, Kidlington, OX5 2NX (“The Applicant”) in relation 
to Grosik, 4-5 Thame House, Castle Street, High Wycombe, HP13 6RZ (“the 
premises”).  
  
Following a detailed discussion all parties present confirmed that they were satisfied 
that they had received a fair hearing and had nothing further to add.  
  
The Sub Committee retired to make its decision which can be seen in the attached 
decision notice. 
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